Minutes ARE April 14, 2010
General Meeting called to order at 19:02 by Pete Jones KC5IMZ
Members present:

Pete Jones KC5IMZ, Chris KE5KPC, Al KE5CNW, John W5FFS, James WJ2K, Joe KE5DUP, Dick K5SHT, Ray WD8JKV
Minutes:  Al made a motion to accept the minutes as written.  Joe seconded.  Motion passed.
Treasures report:  For the period of 3-1-10 to 3-31-10.  The beginning balance was $1317.50.  We had expense of $50 to get the repeater duplexer tuned to 442.0 and 447.9 for testing the repeater, and we had one dues deposit of $15, making the ending balance $1282.50. John made a motion to accept the Treasurer’s report seconded by Ray, motion passed.
Repeater Committee:  Joe informed us that it will be next to impossible for us to have a 2 meter frequency pair for a repeater.  So he is going to speak to the people that gave us the grant for the 2 meter repeater and ask them if it would be possible to convert the to purchase a 440 repeater.
Unfinished Business:  
Arbor Daze is April 24 & 25 this year.  Ray is letting us use his car and camera setup.  We are going to bring the club HF station, 7800, and FRS radios.  Chris is going to ask Vern to borrow his Hustler antenna.  Arbor Daze set up will be at 8 am on Saturday morning and the event ends at 8pm.  On Sunday the event is from 1pm to 6pm.  Joe is going to bring the HF radio and the 7800 UHF/VHF for us to use.
Go Kits.  This meeting we discussed the models of the equipment we should have in the go kits.  It came to an Icom IC706MK IIG $940, a Yaesu 8800 $365, Little Tarheel II plus screwdriver antenna $430, MFJ 4245V power supply $200, 8 Outlet RigRunner $120, 2 50 foot sections of coax $65,  MFJ Battery Maintainer 4416B $150, assorted DC power connectors $15, PWRBrite led light $40, 2 MFJ headsets $100.  Giving a total of about $2615 leaving extra funds for a box to put it all in.  This will be the same equipment for the second box.
New Business:
Pete gave an idea for a fund raiser by having a member host a Tupperware party.  He said that instead of product they would be willing to provide cash.
Chris stated that with the moving forward of the EOC Operator Pool for NE Tarrant county, we should look at getting a new radio for shack.  The one we have now is too hard to program and with out the hand mic it may be impossible
Show and Tell: none
Presentation:  none
Motion to adjourn was made by Al at 20:13.  Seconded by James.  Motion passed 

Minutes are submitted by:

Chris KE5KPC Euless ARC Secretary
